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generic and trivial names, and a limited number with 
Wiswesser line notations. 

(6) CATLINE is a data file maintained by the National 
Library of Medicine which contains approximately 150,000 
references to monographs and serials catalogued since' 
1965 in the field of medicine and related sciences. 

Produced by -  the National Library of Medicine, Bethesda, 
Md. 

METADEX (QL). 	Corresponds to Metals Abstracts. METADEX 
provides comprehensive coverage of international 
metallurgical literature. About 1,100 technical journals 
in metallurgy and covered, as well as conference papers, 
technical reports, and books. Approximately 300,000 
citations are included with 2,500 to 3,000 new citations 
added each month. 

Meteorological 	Abstracts 	(DIALOG). 	Corresponds 	to 
Meteorological and Geoastrophysical Abstracts. This data 
base provides comprehensive coverage of current 
meteorological and geoastrophysical literature from both 
foreign and domestic sources. Subject coverage • includes 
the fields of environmental sciences, meteorology, 
astrophysics, 	hydrdlogy, 	glaciology, 	and 	physical 
oceanography. Approximately 	200 primary 	sources are 
sanned for relevant 	literature, including technical 
journals, numbered monographs, and annuals. At the 
present time there are approximately 25,000 citations in 
the file. 

New Brunswick Provincial Statutes (QL). This data file 
contains all the public and private acts of the 
legislature of the province of New Brunswick consolidated 
to the end of 1973, and includes amendments to the acts 
and sections repealed. 

New York Times Data Bank (NYT). Constantly updated. file 
of information abstracted  from  the • • New  York Times . and 
approximately 60 other newspapers and journals. .Most • 

- suitable for information on current events . , business, 
science, medicine, biography  and  other topics likely to 
aQpear in the newspaper. 


